
 

 

Dear Parents, 

The Brentwood Police Activities League (BPAL) is a non-profit organization established to serve all 

children who live in or attend school in Brentwood and adjoining communities. BPAL strives to establish 

positive relationships between our youth, police officers, and the community of Brentwood. 

BPAL offers a Drop-In Youth Center at Edna Hill Middle School. We are open daily from 3-5pm and on 

Wednesdays from 1-3pm to students’ 6-8 grade. Students are welcome to visit the center anytime 

during regular hours. We offer homework help, including Chromebooks for online work, board/video 

games and most importantly a safe place for your child to hang out after school.  

If your child would like to participate in BPAL this year, please fill out the following application and 

return it to the center. Because of the high attendance rate we have at the center, we have included a 

PAL Participant/Parent Agreement this year. Please make sure you and your child read over the 

agreement and understand our policies and rules. These will be strictly enforced this year so that BPAL 

can be a safe and fun environment for all who attend. 

BPAL uses a Remind App to communicate to the parents about upcoming activities or changes in the 

centers hours. You will automatically be added when your child’s registration is received. For anyone 

else wishing to join please text @4gf9he to the number 81010. 

We are always looking for volunteers!  If you or someone you know would like to volunteer, please stop 

by the center for a mentor application and speak to our staff about getting involved. 

We look forward to having your child part of BPAL this year! If you have any further questions or 

concerns, please feel free to stop by the center and see our center director, Natalie Brown. 

Sincerely, 

Natalie Brown 

BPAL Youth Center Director 


